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“Somewhere Over There.” 

The following letter was received by Mrs. Lulu Landreth from here 

brother-in-law Jno M. Landreth who is in France: 

Dear Lulu, 

Will try and write you a few lines to let you hear from me again. I 

am feeling just common myself, hope you are all well. I took this 
boat Aug 5th and today is the 15th, we will arrive somewhere in 

France Saturday or Sunday. I am getting somewhat tired of water 

and would be glad to see land somewhere. There are 8,000 

soldiers on this boat and also several more troop boats along with 
this one. There is enough of us to get the Kaiser soon. I think we 

will get to eat Christmas dinner at home, at least we hope so. I got 

your letter of July 24th on this boat, it is the first I’ve heard from 

you since I left camp Jackson and that seems like a long time. This 
letter won’t reach you until this boat goes back to New York and it 

takes it a month to make a round trip. Would love to be there for 

the big meetings. Tell everybody hello for me. Tell Grandma I 

would love to see her and hope she is alright. Well I have written 
more now than I am expected too, we are only to write a few lines. 

Write me a long letter soon. Good bye, and love to all. 

  


